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Tocqueville Asset Management is proud to announce the addition of Benner Ulrich and Adrian Ulrich. 
Messrs. Ulrich were previously associated with Breithorn Capital Management, an independent value-
oriented investment manager that they formed in 2009. Consistent with Tocqueville’s focus on capital 
preservation and value, their investment strategy emphasizes rigorous fundamental research to identify 
investment ideas that differ meaningfully from the consensus and offer an attractive margin of safety. They 
will no doubt be an excellent fit and we welcome them to the Tocqueville family.


